POLICE PUBLIC SCHOOL, INDORE

We place on record our appreciation towards

MR VARUN KAPOOR
(IGP PRTS Indore)

For visualizing, organizing & conducting the ‘SANDESH” program for students of
our school at the PRI premises. His personal involvement in this effort has added the
extra zeal required to drive home the important concept of secure web use.

We wish him all the best for all future efforts.
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